

Oasis Academy Temple

Smedley Lane Cheetham Manchester M8 8SA

Fax: (0161) 205 1047

Telephone: (0161) 205 1932

E-mail: admin@oasistemple.org

Ms. S. Talib. Principal. BA (Hons) QTS Med NPQH

22nd September 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you to all our Year 3 parents who responded quickly and calmly to our positive Covid-19 case yesterday. The teachers are providing work for this period of isolation and they will be in regular contact should parents need any guidance about the work being posted on ClassDojo.

We would like to reassure all parents that Academy remains a safe place and a Covid-secure environment so all other Year groups are expected in the Academy unless they are poorly, self-isolating or quarantining following a trip abroad.

We are aware that staggered starts do not suit all of the families, but given the increase in transmission of Covid19, this will need to continue to ensure safety for all. The 10 minute intervals between classes ensure that parents are able to socially distance and the pupils have time to wash hands thoroughly before entering the classrooms and the facilities can be sanitized before the next bubble. We are currently reviewing any families that may have siblings with an 08.30 and a 09.20 drop-off, e.g. a 40 minute wait and if we can find a safe solution we will contact those families.

Please keep up-to-date with Academy information on the website https://www.oasisacademytemple.org/, Academy Twitter page https://www.twitter.com/OasisTemple2018, Academy Facebook page and ClassDojo and Tapestry pages.

We realise that at times you will need to speak to the class teacher/member of staff – this is still possible through phone calls, emails to admin@oasistemple.org or messaging via ClassDojo or Tapestry.

Thank you for your support during this challenging time.

Mrs Crew













